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Building 
 
The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Medicaid and Behavioral Health was called to 
order by Chair VanWoerkom. 
 
The Chair requested attendance to be called: 

Present: Reps. VanWoerkom, Phil Green, Roth, Kuhn, Robinson, Rogers, and Glanville. 
Absent: None. 
Excused: None. 

 
Representative Phil Green moved to adopt the meeting minutes from May 20, 2025. There being 
no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 
 
Sarah Lewakowski, Executive Director, Mosaic Counseling, provided an overview of the 
services provided by the organization and anticipated plans for expansion. 
 
Ms. Lewakowski received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. 
 
Philip Bergquist, CEO, Michigan Primary Care Association, provided an overview of the 
alternative payment methodology and current plans to transition Federally Qualified Healthcare 
Centers to the new payment system. 
 
Mr. Bergquist received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. 
 
There being no further business before the Subcommittee, Chair VanWoerkom adjourned the 
meeting at 11:38 AM. 
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